
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2017 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
On behalf of the Fairview High School Forensics Team, we extend an invitation to you and your 
students for the CFL of Erie League Tournament to be held on Tuesday, November 14 at 
Fairview High School.   
 
We will meet and register in the auditorium between 3:15 - 3:45 in the hopes of starting Round 1 
at 4:00.  Please use the North parking lot entrance (the side that does not have the tennis courts) 
since the cafeteria and auditorium are right inside those doors.  We will also use the auditorium 
for opening and closing meetings.   The registration form can be found at 
https://www.tabroom.com  
 
Judging quotas are: 
 Speech:    1 for every 5 contestants or fraction thereof 
 Congress:  1 for every 10 competitors or fraction thereof 
 Debate:   1 for every 2 entries or fraction thereof 
  
The training workshop for new Speech judges will take place during the first round.  Please 
provide capable judges in addition to the new ones you wish to have trained. 
 
Note regarding refreshments:  The Fairview Music Boosters organization, who operates the 
concession stand during indoor sporting events, has agreed to open up at approximately 3:30 for 
our tournament even though there is no sporting event taking place.  They will sell hot dogs, 
pretzel sandwiches, drinks and snacks.  We’d prefer food not be taken out of the cafeteria or into 
the auditorium.  Please ask your students to be very careful with their food. 
 
All registration needs to be submitted on https://www.tabroom.com by Friday, November 10th at 
3:00 p.m. For drops the day of the tournament, please call 1-814-392-4524. We will not be able 
to accept adds after this deadline.  However we will accept replacements for students who have 
dropped. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alysabeth Mahood, Robert Hall 
Co-Directors, Fairview Forensics 
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